
Shenzhen Chuangwei-RGB Electronics Co., Ltd. 

 

Federal Communication Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Subject: Request for change in FCC ID 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We, Shenzhen Chuangwei-RGB Electronics Co., Ltd. request to apply for change in 

FCC ID pursuant to 47 CFR 2.933 for a certified product with FCC ID  

2ANM3NHS8902. The date of the original grant of the equipment authorization was 

on 06/10/2019. We will establish a new FCC ID 2ANM3NHS89 for above product. 

 

We declare that 

1) The new product has no change in design, circuitry or construction. The new 

product is electrically identical to the certified product. 

2) The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the new 

product. 

3) The difference from the certified produce is the silk printing and function of two 

keys. The software changes for the keys’ function have no effect on the RF 

characteristic. 

 

Sincerely 

 
___________ 

Dan Fang 

[Senior Manager] 

02 July 2019 

 


